From: Nathan Sparke

Sent: 10/04/2024 11:49:08 AM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Objection to Development Application DA2024/0284

To the Planning Department of Northern Beaches Council.

Having lived on the northern beaches my entire life | have always wondered how some of the
buildings positioned on Queenscliff headland ever gained building planning approval.

The proposed development, if it were to go ahead would be one of them.

The sheer height of the proposed development would adversely impact the ridge line when
looking from the adjacent park and walk between Manly and Freshwater beaches, and even
from Manly Beach. In addition the proposed development would block views from the
adjacent park and natural rock formations, all which my family and many others frequently
enjoy.

In the interest to public amenity, please do not allow this development to go ahead.

Yours faithfully,

Nathan Sparke

et Outlook for i0OS
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